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DIVISION OF RECORDS AND REPORTING 

DIVISION OF LEGAL SERVICES (BANKS, KEATING 

DOCKET NO. 001150-TC - Cancellation by Florida Public 
Service Commission of Pay Telephone Certificate No. 7053 
issued to Anthony Narducci f o r  violation of Rule 
25-4.0161, F.A.C., Regulatory Assessment Fees ; 
Telecommunications Companies. 

Attached is a LETTER REOUESTING RECONSIDERATION t o  be placed 
in t h e  Docket file. A signed original version will follow by U.S. 
Mail. 
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Anthony Narducci 
P.O. Box 56784 

Jacksonville, Florida 32241 
Home telephone: (904) 292-9654 

May 5,2001 

Ms. Blanca Bayo’ 
Director, Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commissions 
2541 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Docket number: 001 150-TC 
Order number: PSC-OI-I 157-FOF-TC 

Dear Ms. Bayo’: 

I respectFully request that you give this order reconsideration. This is based on the following reasons: 

I. As stated in the order dated May 21, 2001, I received no letter from the commission 
on February 1,2001 . This letter apparently explained that “staff could not recommend 
acceptance of his settlement offer since the check register was insufficient . . .” 

2. The original assessment of $59 was paid in March of 2000. In September of 2000 
once I found out the check was never received, the fee was paid. A letter offering a 
fine of $50 was also submitted. A $500 fine, based on a $59 fee appears to be 
excessive. I felt a $50 fine was acceptable, even though 1 did pay the assessment on 
time; unfortunately the check was mis-posted or never received. 

Ms. Bayo’, if I had received the letter of February 1, 2001 I would have acted immediately. I have no 
reason not to, especially considering the magnitude of this fine. I am a law-abiding citizen and I know 
the importance of paying taxes and fees. 

If I must pay this fine, I will have to declare bankruptcy due to the fact that I only have six active phones 
and it would take me 8 months to pay the $500 from profits. The pay phone business is suffering 
dramatically. 

Thank you for taking the time to reconsider this order. 

Sincerely, 

Anthony Narducci 


